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HD cameras, Adobe Premiere editing software, lights and sound … if you have an 
interest in video production, the Community Resource Commission (CRC) is the place 
you want to be! 
 
The CRC is seeking new members, age 15 and older, who are enthusiastic about making 
videos. Volunteers help shoot and edit shows, both in-studio and on-location, twice 
every month. Some past members have even gone on to work in the media industry! 
 
Come see what it’s all about when the Community Resource Commission hosts an open 
house from 6 to 8 p.m. Monday, Sept. 9 at the TV studio, 18241 S. 80th Ave., Tinley 
Park. Find out what makes video production so much fun! 
 
For more information, contact Don Budny at dbudny3@aol.com. 


